
 ​Wells-Ogunquit Youth Football and Cheering Association 

PAY-LATER INSTRUCTIONS  
 
Warrior Families,  

 
Thank you for registering your child for WOYFCA for the Fall 2020 Season. We understand 
during these times of uncertainty everyone is in a different financial situation. In order to be 
flexible and ensure that every child can participate we have developed the “PAY LATER” option 
in addition to the scholarship option that WOYFCA has available.   
 
We are currently asking for a  pay-later deadline of : ​September 25th, 2020 
 
When you are ready and able to make a payment (full or partial) towards your child’s 
registration you will follow these steps: 
 

1. Log-on to your WOYFCA family account at: ​www.woyfca.org 
2. On the TOP RIGHT hand side of the page you will see a blue button “DONATE NOW”, 

Please click it.  
3. Please review pricing reminders in description and fill out the form on page. 
4. In the MEMO section please indicate your child’s: FULL NAME, and PROGRAM they are 

registered for so we can link the payments. (Ex. Cristian Martinez, Mites Football)  
5. Click Orange “PROCEED” Button at bottom of page 
6. Enter Card Information for payment processing, Click “Check to Agree” to Terms and 

PROCEED button.  
7. Payment is Submitted. You will receive a confirmation email.  

 
 
PAY LATER (PRICING): 

● Cheerleading: (Grades K-8): $75  
● Flag Football: (Grades K-2): $50 
● Tackle Football: 

○ Mites (Grades 3-4): $135 
○ PeeWee (Grades 5-6): $150 
○ Junior High (Grades 7-8): $150 

 
Reminder: There is $20 multi-child discount for all programs except for Flag football. Late Fee’s 
have been waived for 2020 Season.  

 
If you feel you are unable to pay for any reason, please email ​WOYFCA1@gmail.com​ or reach 
out to our President directly at (267)243-0869 and we will discuss Scholarship Options 
confidentially and no child is denied the ability to PLAY based on the ability to PAY.  
 

http://www.woyfca.org/
mailto:WOYFCA1@gmail.com

